
Craver, Patti

From: Logan, Dennis i kl'• k_
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 3:07 PM
To: Mark Murray-Brown; Stuyvenberg, Andrew
Cc: Julie Crocker
Subject: RE: Pilgrim follow up

Mark,

I just returning from a meeting and got both your call and e-mail. You are correct, Amy Hull is our new acting
Branch Chief.

Dr. Amy Hull's e-mail address is Amv.Hull@nrc.-aov.

As she is out this week, it would be good to send an electronic copy me as well.

Dennis

From: Mark Murray-Brown rmalIto:0mark.murray-brown@noaa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2012 2:18 PM I j( .
To: Stuyvenberg, Andrew; Logan, Dennis
Cc: Julie Crocker
Subject: Pilgrim follow up

Drew / Dennis - I just wanted to give you both a heads up that we recently received an inquiry from EcoLaw
regarding our recent ESA section 7 consultation with you on the Pilgrim plant and as part of our response we
have also sent you a letter requesting your assistance for some information. We have addressed our letter to Dr
Amy Hull who I understand is the Acting Chief of the appropriate Branch in NRC although unfortunately I do
not have her e-mail. Please do not hesitate to contact me or Julie Crocker if you have any questions on this
matter.
Thank you. Mark.
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